DISABLED ACCESS STATEMENT

The Bucks Head.
202 Camden High Street
London

NW1 8QR

Currently access to the premises by physically handicapped persons has been
via stepped access toboth entrances.

Currently no main disabled toilet facilities exist.

The possibility of replacing the existing stepped entrance with a ramped entrance
does not seem practical due to relative location adjacent the public pavement.
The existing stepped entance will therefore be retained.

However a new accessible toilet is proposed which will be located off the main

trading area.
The management will be available at all times to support and aid all customers

were necessary.
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